
From:   
Sent: 25 March 2019 13:34 

To: Simon Dixon Smith 
 

Subject: Fwd: Grange Field, shelford 

 

Dear Simon 

In response to your email, we are happy for you to go ahead & inform the SCPlanning 

Council of our intention to endeavour to acquire planning permission to develop the Grange 

Field. 

 

Also I take this opportunity to inform all involved that proportion has now formally 

been registered in my name. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 




